
 

 

 

November 08, 2021 

  

 

Dear Satori Students and Families, 

  

This weekend I was told of another student that tested positive for COVID.  If you have not 
been contacted by me, then your child was not in close contact with the student.  Even though 
we have been in regular contact with PCHD regarding our mitigation plan and our health 
practices, I have decided to increase our precautions and requirements until more students get 
vaccinated.  So, until further notice, masks will be required inside and outside, and lunches and 
snacks will be on the playground (weather permitting).  

Please remember, if your child has a cough, fever, seems overly sluggish, or a sore throat, they 
need to stay home.  If you are not sure if you should keep them home, please call me and I can 
help you with your decision. 

Once again, our goal is to keep our students safe and at school.  I am looking forward to not 
having to write these emails, but until that time, thank you for all your support! 

  

Jo 

  

Joanna Honea 
Executive Director/Head of School 
Satori School 


